Good morning Naples Reserve,

With hurricane season upon us, we wanted to remind everyone that hasn't had their
Coconut Palms trimmed to please consider doing so as soon as possible. You can reach
out to Brightview for an estimate or any tree trimming company of your choice.
Remember that flying coconuts can be a hazard to you and your neighbors. Have a great
rest of the week.

Sincerely,

Naples Reserve Management Team



